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ALBUQUERQUE, N. M.

September 28, 1953

Mr. Elvas Utsz,

0il Conservation Commission,
P.O.Box 871,

Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Utz:

We keep getting conflicting reports here concerning the Phil
D. Lynch operation at Dalies, New Mexico. (Valencia County) SE4 Sec. 32-7N-
1E.

Will you please advise us present status of this operation?
Thanks in advance and best personal regards.

Yours very truly,

e\

Bruce Arbogast, Publisher.
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